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March 7, 2018 

Mr. Kyle Manning, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
Durham County Engineering and Environmental Services  
5926 Highway 55 East   
Durham, North Carolina 27713 
 
  
Re: Change Order Request No. 2 
 Triangle WWTP Aeration System Improvements 
 Durham County Reference No. 1700000832 
 
 
Dear Mr. Manning: 

Pursuant to your request, Black and Veatch understands that Durham County is 

requesting the addition of a second dissolved oxygen (DO) probe and the relocation 

of the existing DO probe by the effluent weir that discharges into the secondary 

anoxic zone, as part of the design.  The control system will be set to take average for 

the individual DO readings to control the new blowers.  This is a change from the 

original scope and will require additional engineering effort associated with updates 

to the contract documents and coordination with the County’s system integrator, 

CITI.  We are therefore requesting additional compensation in the amount of 

$17,500.00 to incorporate this change.  This change is not expected to impact the 

current schedule.           

Please confirm this change request is acceptable to the County.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (919) 463-3047 or 
brinkleyjw@bv.com 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
BLACK & VEATCH INTERNATIONAL COMPANY 
 

 
John Brinkley, P.E., BCEE, D.WRE 

Project Manager 
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